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Upcoming Events

None! BUT- sign this petition!



Click me!

GBM Notes:

New Business:
Last newsletter for this semester! Have a great summer! Good luck on finals!
Next semester open hours will be Mon-Fri 11AM-7PM. To know when the room
is open use the "Forum Open" channel.
Return your library books.
New allocations:

No new allocations!
Request more for next semester with this form!

Old Business:
Keep the room clean and yourself. Clean up tables/floors after eating.
Be nice, stay genre. Please use the complaint form, located on the discord server
under rules and announcements, if anything comes up. Use it for anything- big
or small.

Follow the rules of the Forum posted at the front of the room.
Join the PR Committee! Become a Sub AC!

Historian Story:



Bilal Jr.

Happy birthday to our dear Forumite friend BILAL. On this day we will tell his story for all to
know. Bilal joined us in the Forum in the same year as I did (2021). He was a math major here

at Stony Brook (after coming from two other colleges). His heart was not with the math
major, however, but more with CS. He was always working on some fun coding project, and

was applying for jobs while here at Stony Brook. After a year and a half, he landed a six figure
job with Amazon out in Texas. This was contingent on his graduation, however he was likely

not going to graduate in time, and in the end he was unable to. He told them: "Hey uh, I
didn't graduate yet," and they said: "Yeah, whatever." So now he's off in Texas making lots of

money with no degree. On his way out, during his last semester with us, we had a lot of
budget left over that needed to be spent. So he allocated for a > $200 Carrom board, and

played it a couple times before he left never to play it again. We named the board Bilal Jr, and
it lives in a dark corner of the library now.

Follow our socials!
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